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Provider Notice-Updated 11/15/2022 
 
Effective immediately, submit your Medicaid secondary claims directly to Molina through the 
end of December 2022. 
 
Currently, the CMS Medicare cross over process for Medicaid secondary claims to Molina VA is not 
active due to transition delays. Molina is working with CMS to get this exchange back online by the 
end of December 2022. Meanwhile, Molina is requiring providers to submit their secondary claims 
directly to Molina either electronically, on paper, or through Molina’s provider portal with the 
appropriate EOB payment details for secondary claim reimbursement, if appropriate. Molina will send 
providers a new notification when the exchange is back online. 
 
Please contact Molina Provider Service Representative at  MCCVA-Provider@molinahealthcare.com 
with any questions. 
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